
 
 

Tel: 01245 467973   https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/FOBFSPTA   Twitter @barnesfarmjnr 

     

 
 

 

  

 

Essex Police Visit Y5/6 

 
On Thursday, members of the Essex Police Force came to visit children in 
Year 5 and 6 to talk about their role in helping keep the community safe. 
They shared some of their experiences of being a police officer, answered 
a range of questions from the children and gave everyone an opportunity 
to explore some of the equipment that they use on a day-to-day basis. It 

was an excellent opportunity to gain an insight into the lives of the 
brave officers who help us in times of need and the children thoroughly 

enjoyed the experience of getting to know them.  
 

School Uniform Expectations 
 

We would like to reiterate our uniform expectations at the start of the 
year for both PE and normal uniform. The actual policy is available on 
our website here. We have a wide selection of ‘pre-loved’ uniform also 

available – ask at the office for details.  
 

 
PE Kit Days – Spring Term 2024 

 

PE Kit Days    

Date (Week beginning)  M  T  W  T  F  

8/1/2024  6  3  4  5  4  

15/1/2024  6  3  4  5  5  

22/1/2024  6  3  4  5  6  

29/1/2024  6  3  4  5  3  

5/2/2024  6  3  4  5  4  

12/2/2024  6  3  4  5  5  

26/2/2024  
 

3  4  5  6  

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 15: 12th January 2024 Attendance: 95.0% 

Stars of the Week  

12/01/2024 

Y6 Lucie   Santi   Dylan C                     

Y5 Maya    Rebecca  Jaeden 

Y4 Om   Kristian  Adam P     

Y3 Olivia LW  Bradley  Lily C 

 

Reading 6S 

77% 

https://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/web/school_uniform/32905
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Barnes Farm Primary Amalgamation Sept 2024 Update 
 
We are pleased to let you know that, following consultation, the DFE has approved the 
amalgamation of Barnes Farm Infant School and Barnes Farm Junior School. From 
September 2024, the schools will join to become Barnes Farm Primary School and, again, 
we look forward to this exciting development and the benefits it will bring the pupils and 
families of the new school. The trust will be sharing details and plans for the school with 
staff, parents and carers this term.   

 
Tech Advice 

 
Did your child receive a new games console, mobile phone, tablet, or computer 
game this Christmas? Visit www.essex.police.uk/sortyoursettings  for practical 
things you can do to help make your child’s new device safer when they are 
online. #StaySafe  

 
SEND Support 

 
Do you need to find out more about how a family with special-needs can be supported? Go 

to https://www.familiesinfocusessex.org.uk/ 

 
New School Dinner Menu 

 
Our new Spring 2024 menu from Pabulum is available to view now here 

 
Merry Miles for Macmillan 

 
We raised a fantastic £631 in December to help people living with cancer through the work 

that MacMillan do. Thank you! 

 
House Points      SCS After-School Clubs 

 
 
 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

1258 1068 789 1118 

    

Winners! 

http://www.essex.police.uk/sortyoursettings
https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/school_meals/440206/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMy0xMi0xNSAxNzowMDo0Ng%3D%3D
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